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Dear Parents 

 

 

Following the ballot on Thursday 19th October for Parent Governors, we would 

like to congratulate Mrs Khanna and Mr Maybury who have duly been elected as 

Parent Governors. 

 

Mrs Sabeena Khanna  - parent of  Rishabh Khanna   Year 6 

         Ridi Khanna  Year 3 

Mr Joel Maybury – parent of  Ben Maybury Year 6 

       Oliver Maybury Year 3 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs S Webster-Smith 

Headteacher 
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